

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

8th May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 American Food Tasting Thursday 18th May 2017



As part of their Geography lesson, children will be tasting and sorting foods from North and South America.

There will be a range of different cold foods for the children to sample. Year 6 will then be challenged to guess where the food originates from. All allergens and ingredients will be displayed next to the plates of food. No nut containing food will be involved.

If you have any objections and would rather your child did not take part in this food tasting please let Miss Tweed or the school office know by the end of the day on Wednesday 17th May 2017, likewise if your child has any allergies we are not aware of please inform the Miss Tweed or the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher





